
 

 

 

 

 

 

AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

  Notice #2025-007 
 

 
Date:   Tuesday, February 04, 2025 
 
Time:                 10:30PM through 06:00AM  
 
Subject: CANCELLED: Runway 16R-34L 2 Overnight Closures between Tuesday, 

February 4th, 2025, at 10:30PM and Thursday, February 6th, 2025, at 6AM. 
 
 
The 2-night Closure for Runway 16R/34L has been cancelled due to weather conditions! 
A New Advisory will be sent out and a New Notam will be issued for the next overnight 
closure of Runway 16R/34L. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
 
 

ADVISORY ISSUED BY A. Orbelyan 

DATE ISSUED 2/4/2025 

TIME ISSUED 02:50 PM              

 
 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/

